
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(LIME TREE AVENUE AND ROADS OFF THE A614 BLYTH ROAD, 

BABWORTH AND ELKESLEY) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING) 
TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (1287) 

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised about 
inconsiderate and obstructive parking at access points at the junctions exiting 
Clumber Park onto the A614 Blyth Road. This reduces visibility and increases the 
risk for drivers using these junctions. 

To address this issue, ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) 
have been introduced at these access points/junctions, as shown on drawing 
number H/JW/4302/01.  

 


